
Skateboard Event March 2014 

Does the MBTC support Sun Diego Boardshops’ pending application 

for City permits to host two skateboarding exhibition events in the east 

parking lot of Belmont Park on April 27th (co-hosted with Red Bull) and 

on June 21st? Eric Steddom from Sun Diego Boardshops described 

each event and answered questions from the membership. Following 

a discussion, it was moved and seconded to vote on this item. The vote 

for the April 27th event carried with 19 voting in favor and no opposition. 

The vote for the June 21st event carried with 19 voting in favor and no 

opposition. 


